Food Bank Volunteer Day
Morse Lodge No. 257
June 27, 2015

Nancy Wong is the Food Bank Coordinator for Morse Lodge. Nancy will take a count of
members planning to attend our June 3rd meeting so she can forward a reservation to the on-
line system at the Food Bank. If you cannot be present at the meeting, please e-mail Nancy at
Nancy.wong@irs.gov or call her at (415)994-2078. This is to let her know you will be attending
the Food Bank event.

Please wear closed-toe shoes — no flip-flops or open-toed shoes are allowed. Wear casual and
clean clothing, long pants, securely fastened jewelry and comfortable shoes. Dress in layers
with warmer outer wear as the building can be drafty and chilly.

There is plenty of parking in front of the building (four hour time limit). The parking lot is
preferred for use by agency shoppers.

All volunteers are asked to sign in upon arrival. We gather in the reception office where we will
be given our assignment and we always work with our companions. Soft drinks, coffee and tea
and snacks are available in the office, some for a nominal charge.

Directions to the San Francisco Food Bank, 900 Pennsylvania Avenue, San Francisco: For on-line
directions, please go to http://www.foodbank.org/directions-to-our-san-francisco-location.
The site includes a map, driving directions, and public transit information.

The shift will run from 9:00 a.m. to noon. We get one break in that time. We usually go to
lunch after at a restaurant chosen by the majority and the meal is out-of-pocket. The fellowship
and cooperative spirit at the Food Bank is fun and Morse members have participated there on
several occasions. It is also rewarding to know that because of our efforts, many people are
being helped by receiving food that otherwise may not have been available to them.



